
Milligan offers new transfer scholarships 
MILLIGAN COLLEGE, Tenn. (January 20, 2017) – Milligan College is offering new competitive 

transfer scholarships to help make the process of finishing a four-year degree at the college 

easier for students transferring from other higher education institutions. 

The deadline is fast approaching–March 15 is the last day students can transfer to Milligan 

and earn merit and need-based scholarships totaling up to $22,500. 

Milligan’s new competitive transfer scholarships are based on academic ability, service 

experience and financial need, in addition to the individual merit-based transfer scholarships 

ranging from $5,500 to $10,500 based on GPA. 

“Transfers choose Milligan because of our excellent academics, welcoming Christian 

community and personal attention, as well as generous scholarships and financial aid,” said 

Kristin Wright, director of admissions. “In addition, our admissions staff tries to make the 

transfer process as easy and comfortable as possible for incoming students.” 

A limited number of $1,000 Phi Theta Kappa Scholarships may be awarded to high-

achieving community college transfer students in addition to the merit-based transfer 

scholarships and need-based aid. 

Milligan also offers an Adult Degree Completion Program for working adults, ages 24 and 

older, who want to earn a bachelor’s degree with a flexible schedule. Learn more at 

www.milligan.edu/gps. 

For more information on transferring to Milligan, call the admissions office at 423.461.8730 

or visit www.milligan.edu/transfer. 

### 

MILLIGAN COLLEGE is a Christian liberal arts college in Northeast Tennessee whose vision is 

to change lives and shape culture through a commitment to servant leadership. The college 

offers more than 100 majors, minors, pre-professional degrees and concentrations in a 

variety of fields, along with graduate and adult degree completion programs.  To learn more 

about Milligan College, visit www.milligan.edu or call 800-262-8337. 


